
 

LEHIGH VALLEY MUSICIANS ASSOCIATION – LOCAL 45 519 East Paoli Street, 

Allentown, PA 18103 

(610) 791-2921 afmlocal45@gmail.com  

   October 2 2022 

 

The regular monthly meeting of local 45 took place on the above date at the DAR House in Bethlehem 

PA.  All officers and board members were present except for John Middlecamp. 

The following were accepted into membership upon motion of Williams and Danner: Joshua Becker, 

John Johnson and Kellen Pisani. 

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as amended upon motion of Krasley and 

Richmond. 

Bills in the amount of $25,908.87 were ordered paid upon motion of Williams and Krasley. 

The treasurer's report was accepted upon motion of Krasley and Rohal. 

President Yale presented the proposed  budget for 2023, the members present discussed the proposal 

and after amending it we will vote on the new budget at the November meeting. 

The business agent requested that all groups in the local submit contracts.  We will post the request in 

the next newsletter. 

Upon motion of Heiney and Krasley dues for 2023 will remain the same as 2022.  $105.00 for regular 

members $63.50 for life members, and $55.00 per half if paying half year dues. 

A lengthy discussion took place regarding the status of the summer concert season sponsored by the 

city of Allentown. Members will be asked to contact members of city council asking for support for 

continuing the summer concerts. 

President Yale mentioned the NEP has a new contract and the members of the group have ratified it. 

The new computer and printer have been purchased and both are up and running 

Yale updated the meeting on the lawsuit and announced the National has agreed to give us $10.000 to 

help defray the legal fees. 

The meeting adjourned at 11:00 A:M upon motion of Krasley and Danner 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Matthew Cascioli Secy. 


